
 

 
 

May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers                                                                                                                                                  

 FULBRIDGE ACADEMY RECEPTION CLASS 2022 
                  

Thank you for choosing the Fulbridge Academy for your child. We are looking forward to you joining us in 
September at the start of your child’s school life. 
 
The next step of the admission process is to complete and return the enclosed admission and ethnicity form. We 
have enclosed an addressed envelope which will need a stamp on it  for you to return the forms to school, or you 
can bring the completed forms to drop off  into the main school office.  
 
 We will also need  you to  provide via email  copies of  - 

●  Your  child’s birth certificate or passport 
●  Proof of address (bill, bank statement less than 3 months old) 
●  Proof that your child lives with their parent(s) (child tax credit/child benefit/child’s medical     

                    card) 
to reception.admissions@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk by Friday 27th May. Please remember to include your child’s 
name and date of birth in the subject of your email.  

 
Your child is unable to start school  until you have provided us with the relevant documentation as detailed above.  
 
We would also take this opportunity to  invite you to like and follow the Facebook page we have created for the 
children starting their Reception year at Fulbridge Academy in the academic year 2022. The page will follow your 
child’s educational journey throughout their school life at Fulbridge Academy and will regularly be updated with 
information, photos and videos showing their learning.  To find the page, search for Fulbridge Academy - Est 2022 
on Facebook.  
 
 Over the next few weeks we will write to you again to give you details about your child’s class and their Teacher. 
You will also be receiving a phone call from Fulbridge Academy to arrange an appointment to come in and meet 
the  Teacher and receive information about your child starting school, the appointments will be w/b 27 June 2022 
from 3:15pm -5:00pm  
 
We can confirm that the start date for your child will be the week beginning 5th September 2022, for the first 
three days this will be either a morning or afternoon session.  Further details will be sent to you  confirming exact 
dates and times.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact  Office@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Mrs C Sharman - Dolby  
EYFS Lead                                                                                                                                             


